
REACH DIRECTIVE COMPLIANCE LETTER 

Based on information obtained from our raw material and outside service vendors this letter is to certify that 

all parts and or assemblies manufactured by Alexandria Industries are compliant with the most current EU 

REACH Directive. All items manufactured and or purchased by Alexandria Industries do not contain any of the 

noted substances contained in the current list of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHCs) above the 

threshold value as per ECHA on 21 January 2025 current candidate list is 247 SVHCs. Reference the European 

Chemicals Agency (ECHA) website for the current list of banned substances: 

https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 

If you require information with respect to coated extrusions or other types of anodized extrusions, feel free to 

contact me at the email address noted below as we address these matters on a case-by-case basis. Anodize 

parts may contain Nickel and its compounds at an unknown concentration per supplier.  

Detailed compliance reports can be provided for your specific items if required please send a request to: 

compliance@alexandriaindustries.com 

This letter is applicable for 2025. 
 
Note: We have partnered with Assent to assist with customer compliance requests. This is a generic letter it may change 
for your product(s) depending on the supplier’s responses. Product specific letters will be supplied once available.  
 
 

A.I Authorized Contact & Signature: 

Brett Sande 
Brett Sande, Corporate Quality Manager 

03/10/2025 
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